
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

8th May 2024 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 5 and 6 Trip to York Castle Museum 

 

As part of their topic on the Victorians the children in Year 5 and 6 will visit York 

Castle Museum on Monday 20th May 2024. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.00 am and returning to school by 3.30pm.  The 

children should wear school uniform and will need a waterproof coat and 

sensible shoes.   

 

The cost of the visit is £8.00 to cover entrance to the museum and transport.   

 

Children should bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day (no glass bottles or 

fizzy drinks please). If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please let the 

office know if you would like a school packed lunch. Children can also bring a 

maximum of £5 spending money if they wish, which should be in a named purse 

or envelope.  

 

If you are happy for your child to attend, please login to Parentpay to give your 

consent and make payment. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to one of us. 

 

With kind regards 

 
E Tudor      M Seeley 
 

Miss E Tudor      Mr M Seeley 

Year 5 Teacher     Year 6 Teacher 

 

 

 


